
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC: Please be advised that the agenda notice 
for the Board of Supervisors Special Workshop on July 19, 2021 
contained a clerical mistake which stated that the meeting would 
be available for livestream viewing.  That portion of the agenda 
notice was included in error and the meeting was not livestreamed 
or visually recorded.  To listen to the July 19, 2021 Special 
Workshop meeting, you can click on the following link for the 
audio recording: 2021 Minutes | Carson City 
 
 

https://www.carson.org/government/city-meetings/minutes/board-of-supervisors/2021-minutes

